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Haverhill Area Working Party 
10 June 2010 

 
Traffic Regulation Order: High Street, Haverhill 

 
 

1. Suffolk County Council has informed officers that in relation to the implementation 
of a Traffic Regulation Order restricting vehicle access at certain times of the day 
in the High Street, Haverhill, a Notice will be advertised in the Haverhill Echo on 17 
June 2010 following letters dispatched to relevant consultees on 10 June 2010. 
The consultation period closes on 8 July 2010. 

  
2. As the consultation period closes before the next meeting of the Working Party on 

22 July 2010, it is proposed that a letter of support be sent from the Haverhill Area 
Working Party, the content of which to be finalised by the Head of Property 
Services and Engineering in consultation with the Portfolio Holder for Haverhill and 
Housing. 

 
3. Recommendation 
 
3.1 It is RECOMMENDED that the Head of Property Services and Engineering, in 

consultation with the Portfolio Holder for Haverhill and Housing, be given 
delegated authority to finalise a letter of support from the Haverhill Area Working 
Party to Suffolk County Council (SCC) in respect of SCC’s proposal to implement a 
Traffic Regulation Order restricting vehicle access at certain times of the day in the 
High Street, Haverhill. 

 
 
 
For further information, please contact:- 
Ivan Sams, Head of Property Services and Engineering,  
Telephone: (01284) 757304, or email ivan.sams@stedsbc.gov.uk 
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 The former Chairman of the 
Working Party has agreed that 

this item can be considered as a 
matter of urgency, in accordance 

with S100B(4) of the Local 
Government Act 1972, 

 in order that this matter can be 
resolved within the necessary 

timescale 
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